



# March 2016 Newsletter

Visit us online @ dudleywomansclub.org Find us on Facebook

Contact Us <a href="mailto:dudleywomansclub@gmail.com">dudleywomansclub@gmail.com</a>

DWC, PO Box 294, Dudley, MA 01571

# March 10 Meeting at the Meeting at the Black Tavern

Social Time 6:30 p.m. Meeting 7p.m.

### **Nipmuc Indian History**

We welcome Nipmuc Indian Chief Cheryll Toney Holley, to talk to us about Women's roles & Nipmuc culture past and present.

Giving Project: Southern Worcester County
Educational Collaborative - We ask members to please
consider donating a gift card to Wal-Mart, Target, local pharmacy
or grocery store.

Important Club business – We have formed a nominating committee to seek nominations for the 5 officer positions on the board of directors: President, Vice President, Corresponding Secretary, Recording Secretary and Treasurer. Officers serve for two years, the handbook has more detail. Please contact one of the following nominating committee members if you are interested in nominating a club member: Andrea Kane, Maureen O'Connor, Michele Kimball and Maribeth Marzeotti. Elections are in April.

#### **DWC \$500.00 SCHOLASTIC AWARDS**

Deadline: March 18, 2016

The Dudley Woman's Club is accepting applications for six \$500 scholastic awards for the 2016 - 2017 academic year. Applications are available at the Dudley, Webster and Charlton Libraries and at each high school guidance office. For more information, contact Scholarship Director Diane Perry @ Dianesbagsnmore@gmail.com





Stew & Story of Giving





## **Our February Club Meeting**

The Club welcomed 4 representatives of the 9 charities we voted to support to share an evening of Stew & their Story of Giving. The 4 charities presenting were:

Caring Continues Alzheimer Support Network New Hope Chip in

The other 5 charities receiving a check were:

Wheels for Rachael Nick's House Dress for Success Dudley Animal Shelter Shepherd Hill Regional High School

Once again, our generous members donated a carload of business clothing and accessories for our giving project, Dress for Success.

Thank you members for your continued generosity!

Thanks to all who contributed, It was a fabulous feast!